October 3, 2023

To Our City Council Representatives and Other Involved in the Proposed Redistricting,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed city council redistricting that would move the community of Heathbrook from district 7 to district 6. As residents of 1017 Roland Heights Avenue, we are currently in district 7. And while the split between district 7 and district 14 is somewhat awkward, our council representatives have always worked together for the good of our, and our adjacent, neighborhoods. 

Heathbrook is much more closely aligned with Hoes Heights, Hampden, and Medfield that it is with Roland Park. From district elementary schools to where we grocery shop, many Heathbrook neighbors tend to utilize the resources south of Cold Spring Lane.

Finally, if you are at all familiar with the historical issues of race in Heathbrook and Hoes Heights, you may recognize that this change not only continues the appearance of racism, but also perpetuates the "white L" and the "black butterfly." This does not seem like progress.

I respectfully ask that you please reconsider the proposed map and allow Heathbrook to remain in district 7 or whatever the combined version of districts 7 and 14 would be.

Thank you,
Edyth Sanford
1017 Roland Heights Avenue
Baltimore, MD 21211

